MINUTES

MEETING: PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

DATE: TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 29, 2015
PLACE: OLIVER VILLAGE HALL
2125 ESTATE ST

SUPERIOR, WI 54880

1. CALL TO ORDER/ROLL CALL
Village President Gary Abraham called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.

The Village Clerk called the roll. Present: President Abraham, Trustee Rude, Trustee Rowe, Don Krisak, Kerry Cain,
and Ivan Hohnstadt. Eric Mack was absent. A quorum was present.

2. AGENDA

A. Michael Peterson & Dee Ann Briegel- Requesting to vacate a section of Harding St. between parcel no. OL-165-
00217-00 and OL-165-00226-00.

After reviewing the mapping it was decided to approve the vacate request. Motion made by Gary Abraham, and
seconded by Don Krisak to recommend approving the vacate request. VOTE - Ayes: 6. No: none. MOTION
CARRIED

B. Ronald and Kathy DeKiep- Requesting to vacate alley running North and South of Block 8, Townsite of Oliver
Second Division, between Corey Avenue and Minneapolis Avenue. Also, requesting to vacate the section of
Richmond Street between parcels. (Parcel numbers submitted to the board)

After reviewing the mapping, adjoining property owner’s signatures and seeing that there would be no denied
access to any property, it was decided to approve the alley and street vacate request. Motion made by Don Krisak,
and seconded by Gary Abraham to recommend approving the vacate request. VOTE - Ayes: 6. No: none. MOTION
CARRIED

C. Mike Warn - Requesting a building permit to build a new home on Milwaukee Ave.

After reviewing the mapping and site plan, it was decided to approve the building permit. Motion made by Gary
Abraham, and seconded by Eric Rude to recommend approving the building permit. VOTE - Ayes: 6. No: none.
MOTION CARRIED.

D. Ronald and Kathy DeKiep - Requesting a stop sign at the corner of Erie St. and Minneapolis Ave.

After reviewing the mapping it was decided there was no need for a stop sign on that corner, but after further
discussion the commission decided a stop sign was needed at the opposite corner of Minneapolis Ave. facing north,
in hopes of slowing south bound traffic on Minneapolis Ave. Don Krisak recommended observing the sign for a six
month period to see if it is helping. Motion made by Don Krisak and seconded by Gary Abraham to recommend
approving the stop sign on Minneapolis Ave. VOTE - Ayes: 6. No: none. MOTION CARRIED.

ADJOURNMENT: The meeting was adjourned at 5:55 p.m.

*The September agenda was posted at: Hall Office, Hall Postings Box, Fire Hall and the Village Website. Agenda posted on Thursday,
September 24, 2015.

Respectfully submitted,

Julie C. Abraham
Vlllage Clerk-Treasurer
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